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An opportunity to support  
Arnold House and create a permanent 

reminder of your time at the School

Front cover:
Miss Amy Hanson, the founder of  

Arnold House with her boys circa 1916.

Each brick is inscribed with the name of a 
present or past boy and the year in which he 
joined the School. These special paving bricks 
are individually created with each boy’s name 
deeply etched into the upper surface. A special 
black resin is used for the lettering, which is 
guaranteed to last the lifetime of the brick.

These commemorative bricks cost £100 each 
and the money raised from their sale is used to 
the benefit of all boys and helps to add to the 
existing resources at Arnold House.

Funds raised from their sale have so far been 
used to improve facilities and equipment for IT, 
music, science, sport and the library.

To order a brick, in the name of a present boy 
or of an old boy, please complete the form on 
the reverse and send it to:

The Development Office 
Arnold House School 
1 Loudoun Road 
St John’s Wood 
London NW8 0LH

Payment can be made by cheque payable to:

Arnold House School Annual Fund 

or by BACS transfer to: 

Arnold House School Annual Fund 
Royal Bank of Scotland 
Sort Code: 16-00-83 
Account Number: 00134514  
Reference: Brick

If you have any questions regarding the project, 
please contact Stephanie Miller, Head of External 
Relations, on 020 7266 6989 or at  
smiller@arnoldhouse.co.uk



To mark the centenary of Arnold 

House in 2005, a Centenary Path of 

commemorative bricks was created in 

the front courtyard. In 2006, following 

a competition among current boys, the 

project was renamed Hanson’s Heroes, 

after Miss Amy Hanson who founded the 

school in 1916. During these early days, 

Miss Hanson would borrow a carriage 

from a well-known St John’s Wood 

doctor, so that she could be seen driving 

around the neighbourhood in order to 

bring herself to the notice of prospective 

parents. She remained as Headmistress 

until 1939 when she was succeeded by 

George Smart.

I would like to order a brick in the name of:

First Name

Surname

Year joined Arnold House

       I enclose a cheque for £100

       I have made a BACS transfer for £100

All brick contributions made to the School are 
eligible for tax reclaim under the Gift Aid scheme, 
making each donation tax efficient, both to the 
School an to the individual.

Please complete the section below to make your 
contribution a tax-efficient one.

I request that Arnold House School treat 
all donations I make from the date of this 
declaration as Gift Aid donations until I notify 
you otherwise:

First Name

Surname

Address

Postcode

Signature

Date

With grateful thanks for your generous support.


